
 

  

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 
Date: May 5, 2025 
To: Deadwood City Commission 
From: Justin Lux, Parking & Transportation Director 
Re: Permission to purchase Main Operating Boards for parking kiosks 

 

 

The Parking & Transportation Department is requesting permission to purchase four 
(4) multi-space main operating boards with LCD screens from IPS in an amount not to 
exceed $3,846.04. Four of the city’s kiosks have received a high amount of sun 
exposure, making them difficult, if not impossible to read. The screen replacements 
can be replaced by staff. The kiosks will also be turned to limit sun exposure if the 
screens are replaced. 

 
Recommended motion 

Move to allow staff to purchase four (4) multi-space main operating boards with 
LCD screens from IPS in an amount not to exceed $3,846.04. 
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